## Notes of the Joint Consultative Panel

## 2nd February, 2015 at the Fire Service Headquarters, Vauxhall Road, Birmingham

**<u>Present</u>**: Members of the Authority

Councillor Clinton (Chair);

Councillors Collingswood and Shackleton.

**Employees Side** 

**FBU** 

Steve Price-Hunt.

**Officers** 

Sarah Warnes and Wendy Browning-

Sampson.

**Apologies:** Councillors Douglas-Maul and Yardley;

Vic Mallabar and Alan Tranter.

## **INQUORATE MEETING**

At the opening of the meeting it was found to be inquorate. Members were aware that no formal decisions could be made and decided that due to the reduced numbers at the meeting the consideration of the Discipline Dispute Resolution Scenarios should be deferred to the next scheduled meeting in April.

It was anticipated that by the probable meeting date in September, 2015, members and trades unions' representatives would have had the opportunity to assess the success of the training that was being provided on the disciplinary and grievance procedures.

(Proceedings ended at 12.45 pm)

Contact Officer: Rosemary-Jones Democratic Services Unit Sandwell MBC 0121 569 3896

[IL0: UNCLASSIFIED]